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 Letter No: 153/2023 
 
 

15th March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Re: Strike day – Thursday 16th March 2023 
 
We have analysed our staffing situation for Thursday 16th March (tomorrow) and have 
decided to adjust our plans and ask all Year 9 students to continue working remotely 
on this day, as they are doing today.  In addition to those staff who will be taking strike 
action, there is some known staff illness and the combined impact means we are not 
able to cover all lessons without significant disruption to learning.  We have decided to 
prioritise Year 10 (GCSE year) so they will be in school, and will make sure that if there 
are any future days of strike action (none are planned at the moment) that we prioritise 
Year 9. 
 
I do apologise for the late notification and fully understand how disruptive this is for you. 
We normally stick with our original plans to minimise last minute turbulence, however 
this step is necessary. 
 
To confirm, all Year 9 students will continue with their remote learning from home 
on Thursday 16th March 2023.  School will be back to normal on Friday 17th March. 
 
Thank you for being so understanding and let us hope that the government are able to 
reach a resolution soon. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Alan Gray 
Headteacher 
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